Subject: Public Comment: 9 - Del Norte
Date:Sun, 5 Jun 2011 23:20:37 +0000
From:Martha McClure
To:

From: Martha McClure Subject: Congressional District

Message Body: Dear Commission Members,

As a County Supervisor on the coast and a recently appointed Coastal Commissioner I commend your recommendation for North Coast representation at the state level. We are definitely communities of interest my issue is with the Congressional lines. As presented, in your draft mapping, just one Congressional member will represent one third of the California Coast. Literally, that is a lot of water to carry. May I suggest moving Lake and Napa back into the first thus creating two seats of representation for Northern California.

Thank You for you consideration of this request and for your service to California.

--

This mail is sent via contact form on Citizens Redistricting Commission